
Landon State Office Building 
900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 

  

phone:  785-296-2436 
fax:  785-296-0231 

budget.director@budget.ks.gov 
 

 

Jon Hummell, Interim Director  
 

Division of the Budget 

 

Sam Brownback, Governor 

 

February 19, 2014 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2727 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2727 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2727 would provide that placards and individual identification cards for persons with 

a disability must remain valid as long as the person or a person responsible for the transportation 

of a person with a disability is eligible for a special license plate or permanent placard.  The bill 

would require the Secretary of Revenue to promulgate the rules and regulations necessary to 

remain compliant with federal law. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that the enactment of HB 2727 would have a 

negligible fiscal effect on the State Highway Fund.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Department of Revenue  


